

Cayuga Elementary's 5th Grade Presents a Stuffed Animal Sleepover Thursday 12/18



Cayuga students of ALL AGES are invited to send in their favorite sturfed animal for a special sleepover at our school! Dolls are welcome, too!!

*Please make sure your child can be away from their stuffed animal for the night.

What activities will they enjoy during the sleepover? What kind of fun will they have?

Cost is \$10.00 per stuffed animal

(one per child)

Each child will receive a personalized note and a link to a slideshow that brings to life the imaginative journeys of their stuffed companions.

Fill out the permission slip below to register
Cash accepted or Venmo: @Cayuga5th24_25
(stuffy sleepover in memo, name of child, teacher & phone number)
PAYMENTS DUE NO LATER THAN MONDAY, 12/16
Name tag will be sent home upon receiving payment.
Please write the child's name, teacher, and name of the stuffed animal and securely attach it to the bag provided to you courtesy of the 5th Grade before sending it in on Thursday, 12/18 back to school.

	Stuffed animals will be ready for pickup and taken home on Friday, 12/19. Questions please contact Cayuga5th2425@gmail.com or call/text 631-921-5272	
-	<u>*</u>	-
	Name of Child	
	Name of Teacher	
	Amount Enclosed	